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Walter J. Williams - Room 161 December 18, 1947

T. O. Jones ~ Room 252

GAC Meeting in Chicago, December 29, 80, 1947

There has been circulated to you a oopy of Dr. Manley's letter
of December 12, which I discussed with you yesterday. I understand
you will designate staff representatives to attend this meeting,
end it would be appreciated it you would advise the Secretariat of
the representatives decided upon.

As I told you, Col. Fields, speaking for the Division of Military
Application, has suggested that staff representation be limited to the
General Manager or representatives of his office, the four statutory
directora, and Captain Russell.
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